May 10, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

I highly recommend Shannon Taylor for any freelance web and graphic design position she seeks. She has worked with Rare Brick on projects for seven years and she has been an integral part of making our hospitality marketing and web design business successful. 

She is a talented designer and fast production artist, completing projects on time and with great thought. Shannon responds extremely well to direction and takes pride in presenting design solutions to challenges. 

She has developed a number of wonderful original designs for Rare Brick as well as worked on all our major projects for luxury inns and hotels. Her freelance work for us includes design and production for websites, ads, brochures, email newsletters and more. 

Shannon is trustworthy and honest in her billing and very straightforward if she ever runs into problems. As a freelancer, she is a self-starter and works very well without direct supervision and oversight, and is very responsive to queries and requests.

Please feel free to contact me for further insights and answers to questions about Shannon’s abilities and work.

Sincerely,

Dawn Hagin

Principal, Co-Owner

Rare Brick 

http://www.rarebrick.com 

dawn@rarebrick.com
479-981-9550

